
Embracing New Adventures, The Possibilities Are Endless

Dear Hawk Families,

First and foremost, I would like to thank all of you for your
continued support as we are in full swing for Quarter 4! This
month we celebrated our amazing staff here at McNicol
Middle! As you know it takes a village to raise a child. There
is so much that goes into the success of our students. Our
teachers and paraprofessionals spend countless hours
planning and preparing for engaging lessons. Our Guidance
team provides emotional support. Our Safety team works
diligently daily to keep our campus safe. Our support and
clerical team continue to offer excellent customer service.
Our facilities team continues to ensure we have a clean
campus to teach and learn. Our cafeteria staff ensures our
kiddies have full bellies daily so that they can focus. It truly
takes a team, and we are invested in working daily in the best
interest of our Hawk students. 

We have done so much to help our students succeed. We
hosted our Course Recovery Nights which began in the 1st
semester and have continued Wednesday evenings from 7-8
p.m. We also offered Saturday School and tutoring in ELA
and Math in the 4th Quarter. Going one step further, we are
currently conducting full-time Course Recovery during the
school day for those students who need extra support in
passing classes to get them ready for high school and beyond.
We are here to help! This year’s Summer Learning
Experience will be held at Hallandale High School. Check out
the registration form on our homepage. The Summer
Experience is for ALL students.. . check it out!

Please remember we are always a phone call, email, or visit
away. How can we help you and your child? Let us know. 

Your Proud Assistant Principal, 
Mr. Decembert
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We are officially done with FSA testing which is exciting for
both students and teachers. Students can feel a sense of
relief while teachers can look forward to seeing students’
academic growth. As a reading department we are extremely
proud of our struggling readers. With teacher dedication and
the help of our READ180 curriculum, students have shown
tremendous growth. The majority of our students have made
reading gains which has helped to close academic gaps. We
have taken the time to celebrate our students and reading
teachers on this great achievement.   Congrats!!!
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free version of IXL (20 problems per day)
Khan Academy  
iReady (for the beginning of the summer)

We are excited to see our students' academic success with our
upcoming Math FSA results this summer. In preparation for the
next school year students can use a variety of tools to enhance
their math skills. Students are always welcome to practice their
multiplication facts and review their notes periodically to prevent
learning loss.  As the math department works to close out the
year, we are prepping students by reviewing and teaching skills
and concepts that will best support the learning they will
experience in the near future.

Students will be able to utilize the following throughout the
summer: 
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Hello Hawk family! WE MADE IT! Summer
is right around the corner! Although we
want our students to relax and enjoy
their much-deserved break, it is
important that students use resources
to enhance their academic skills to
refresh their minds and prepare for the
upcoming school year. McNicol Middle is
offering summer school for students
that do not have enough points for
promotion.  For more information visit
out McNicol Homepage. In addition,
there are various websites and materials
students can access online. 

Summer Resources and Scholarships
https://delmarartsacademy.com/
Kids Camp
https://www.kidscamps.com/camps/flori
da-specialneeds-camps.camp
Extended School Year (ESY): This is
specifically for our special education
students that may regress without
continuous instruction throughout the
summer. This includes regression in
daily living skills, academic, and
social/emotional skills. 
A hub:
https://bestspecialneedscamps.com/
BrainPop:
http://www.brainpop.com/BrainPopJr
Starfall (http://www.starfall.com)
San Diego Zoo:
(http://kids.sandiegozoo.org/)
Spelling City:
(http://www.spellingcity.com)





Mr. Bankston

  

Get to know 

  

Meet our Behavior Specialist. He has been part of our McNicol

family for 3 years. He is extremely involved with all our

students. He shows his commitment by teaching our students

life lessons based on their actions. He redirects and ensures

that students who are having challenges get the support

needed to be successful. He also acknowledges great behavior

and students who are following our 5 Bs. Mr. Bankston is

responsible for having our quarterly positive behavior

incentive events. To top it off, he is part of the 5,000 Role

Models.  This is a club whose mission is to intervene in the lives

of at-risk boys in order to provide them with alternatives that

will lead them to go to high school, college, vocational school,

or the military.  The 5000 Role Models is there to guide and

mentor our boys every day!

Ms. Delorme
  

Ms, Delorme is making  a great impact with our 8th grade

students with her ability to break down math skills needed to

successfully go to high school. This is her 8th year as an

educator. She is a Haitian- American Florida native, born in

Miami and an FIU graduate. Go Panthers! Ms. Delorme has

extended her educational experience with an M.S in Educational

Leadership degree from Barry University. She is also fluent in

English, Creole, French and Spanish (Intermediate). On her free

time, she enjoys listening to music, watching the NBA playoffs,

and traveling. Her favorite sport is basketball, and she enjoys

being a season ticket holder with the Miami HEAT. Her hobbies

also include watching movies and spending time with her family. 
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